Hinderclay Village Hall

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT for ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 2021

In November 2019 the bar area and entrance hall were refurbished with new doors fitted and new flooring put down with the help of Mid-Suffolk grants and lottery funding.

In January 2020 we held a Burns Night Supper with entertainment, which was very successful.

In March, because of Covid-19, the hall had to be closed so we weren't able to have the breakfast and all other bookings were not allowed to go ahead.

The recycling banks and Little Ernie still brought income to the hall. Tim Gaddis continued to cut the recreation field and last year he also cut the hedge; the cost of both being met by the Parish Council.

When lockdown was eased, we were able to have the stage area re-plastered and decorated and a new roller shutter was fitted on the kitchen hatch with the help of grants from Mid-Suffolk District Council.

We were able to open the hall in September with certain restrictions put in place. The Parish Council had a meeting and the yoga sessions and the Brownies were using the hall and adhering to the new regulations. Then we had another lockdown and all bookings ceased but we will back bookings when it is safe to do so.